
500 Consumers Road Kevin Culbert 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 Manager Regulatory Accounting 
PO Box 650 Telephone: (416) 495-5778 
Scarborough ON MIK 5E3 Fax: (416) 495-6072 

Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

October 24, 2011 

VIA RESS and E-mail 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:	 Board File No.: EB-2011-0052 
Preliminary Assessment of Incentive Regulation Plans 
of the Natural Gas Utilities 

Pursuant to the Board's Notice of Written Hearing for Cost Awards dated October 20, 
2011, Enbridge has no objection to the Board proceeding with a written hearing. 

This letter has been filed through the Board's Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Culbert 
Manager Regulatory Accounting 


